
May 21, 2021

Dear Colleagues,

This week, the Science Learning Institute hosted the last installment of
our 

https://foothill.edu/sli/events/covid-series.html
https://foothill.edu/healthservices/
https://foothill.edu/heritage/api.html
https://foothill.edu/rsl-symposium/index.html
https://files.constantcontact.com/6940b273401/bbe09b76-f303-49aa-895e-c14a3c018f75.pdf


Please visit the governance website for meeting minutes, agendas and memos
from President Nguyen in response to recommendations/memos from the shared
governance councils.

https://foothill.edu/gov/index.html
https://foothill.edu/events/?sr=2&rec_id=7447
https://foothill.edu/events/?sr=2&rec_id=7432
https://foothill.edu/events/?sr=2&rec_id=7418
https://foothill.edu/events/?sr=2&rec_id=7445
https://foothill.edu/events/?sr=2&rec_id=7433
https://foothill.edu/events/?sr=2&rec_id=7419
https://foothill.edu/events/?sr=2&rec_id=7448
https://foothill.edu/events/?sr=2&rec_id=7369
https://foothill.edu/events/?sr=2&rec_id=7399
https://foothill.edu/events/?sr=2&rec_id=7331
https://foothill.edu/events/?sr=2&rec_id=7434
https://foothill.edu/events/?sr=2&rec_id=7424
https://foothill.edu/events/?sr=2&rec_id=7417
https://foothill.edu/events/?sr=2&rec_id=7377
https://foothill.edu/events/?sr=2&rec_id=7420
https://foothill.edu/events/?sr=2&rec_id=7446
https://foothill.edu/events/?sr=2&rec_id=7423
https://www.losaltosonline.com/news/sections/schools/210-school-features/64488-foothill-s-contact-tracing-corps-helps-fight-pandemic
https://news.stanford.edu/2021/05/19/stanford-funds-community-projects-address-pandemic-challenges/


https://foothill.edu/psychservices/events.html
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https://umojacommunity.org/FundUmoja__;!!A-B3JKCz!WmHX-eCjpm4CERovd8jTSpsAz-qCuzbEfjvo7DSMQkv6nQLbqKzgSggksjbdhX0Ck0juUA%24
https://www.instagram.com/foothillcollege/channel/


academic year. 

Register in advance for this meeting:

https://fhda-edu.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJ0uf-
CqrTgoHdXiIqU0m89oycAksCKp2SDT

Business Innovation Challenge Begins Next week

Wear your Foothill regalia to the briefing on Monday,

https://fhda-edu.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJ0uf-CqrTgoHdXiIqU0m89oycAksCKp2SDT
https://foothill.edu/graduation/celebrations.html


local or global communities. 
 
The deadline to submit the application form is 5 p.m. Friday, May 21, 2021.    
 
Awardees will be notified by email and invited to attend the Business and Social
Sciences Awards of Excellence ceremony on June 11. 2021. Contact Dr. Tiffany
Rideaux at rideauxtiffany@fhda.edu if you have questions. 
 
Please encourage students to fill out the application form. More info

Mountain View Mayor Ellen Kamei to Visit for API Heritage Month

Mountain View Mayor Ellen Kamei and ASFC
President-elect Fatai Heimuli 

https://app.smartsheet.com/b/form/7240fbf411de4d8cb7ecb370d356964d
mailto:rideauxtiffany@fhda.edu
mailto:rideauxtiffany@fhda.edu
mailto:rideauxtiffany@fhda.edu
https://foothill.edu/bss/
mailto:casashernandezveronica@foothill.edu
https://aaci.org/
https://tinyurl.com/understandingaapi


one story of many. After Gabriel's passing, a Puente student who had left the
program in spring 2020 quarter, returned in the spring of 2021. Upon his return,
this student explained that Gabriel's passing had moved him to tears and to
action. He recognized Gabriel's dedication to his education and said he was
returning to college to follow the path that Gabriel had been on but was not able to
finish.

Another student shared that she admired Gabriel's devotion to God and that his
example had placed her on a more spiritual path.

Then, on Friday May 7, we lost another Puente student from the same cohort,
Reymundo Santibanes. Reymundo played on the Foothill Football team. He was a
quiet student but was dedicated to his studies, to his girlfriend and to football. We
are still processing his loss.

In memory of both Gabriel and Reymundo, the Puente Club along with the 2019-
2020 Puente Cohort, is establishing a Puente Scholarship fund. The goal is to
raise funds to offer a Puente Scholarship each year to a promising male Puente
student. The details of the scholarship will be announced at our Puente End of the
Year Celebration/Reconocimiento on Friday June 4th. 

If you are interested in making a donation to this new Puente Scholarship, please
follow these steps:

https://secure.donationpay.org/fhda/
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https://gofund.me/2d7666b9__;!!A-B3JKCz!Qkxkh5A_TYp5VBsVa_dWXiUPvdVMK8P7-eUidBMOsCiFsWqmsQKt7SVGHuWs-47lFxDyqLCkImEC%24
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